Good evening this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of HMMS, with messages for the week of April 16th. 
Please see the attached edition of the Harry Miller Happenings for the week ahead. 
Thank you to all staff and students for wearing jerseys and donating to the needs of the Humboldt Broncos Hockey Club family.  Our school community raised $475.00 to support these hockey players, and their families after such devastation in their community.  Our thoughts continue to be with them and thank you once again for your expression of kindness and heartfelt sympathy. 
Congratulations to those students who took part in this past week’s Invention Convention sponsored by the Learning Partnership. The event was held at Brunswick Square and students enjoyed discussing their prototypes with the community and business leaders. Thank you once again to Mme Chapman Ross, Mrs Guitard and Mme Maxwell for their work in organizing and supervising our students at this great event. Some students will now participate in a special showcase in Fredericton in mid May. We look forward to this event as well. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This Wednesday, April 18th, we will be having three presenters on the Talk With Our Kids About Money day (TWOKAM). Thank you to Scotiabank employees, Tamara Kelly of Credit Counselling and Jill Sheppard of Sunlife for their support and time on this day. Thank you also to students working on their enrichment projects and we look forward to hearing more about these in the near future. 
Our next dance will be held this Thursday, April 19th from 6 to 8 p.m. and tickets will go on sale starting tomorrow, Monday, April 16th. 
Our Health classes will soon be starting the Strand D curriculum, Human Growth and Development, and if you do not wish your child to participate in this strand, please review the attached information sheet and complete the form found on the sheet and submit it to your child’s homeroom teacher at your earliest convenience.  
Thank you for your attention to these items and have a nice evening. 





